

Jane Ross <jane.ross@simpson.kyschools.us>

January Board Meeting

1 message

Amanda Spears <amanda.spears@simpson.kyschools.us>
To: Jane Ross <jane.ross@simpson.kyschools.us>

Wed, Dec 18, 2019 at 10:45 AM

Please put on the January Board meeting:

Approve use of remaining \$24,750 of FSHS extracurricular travel budget (from general fund).

Thanks!



AMANDA SPEARS, CPA

Chief Financial Officer

simpson.kyschools.us | amanda.spears@simpson.kyschools.us 270-586-8877 | 430 South College Street • Franklin, Ky 42134

Sent: Monday, December 16, 2019 4:28 PM

To: Amanda Spears <amanda.spears@simpson.kyschools.us>

Subject: Special Transportation Budget

Afternoon.

FSHS requests the additional \$24,750 to be allotted to our Special Transportation Budget. As of 11/30/19, the high school has used \$22,728.76 of the original \$30,250.

Thanks,

Byron Darnall, Ed.D

Head Learner for Franklin-Simpson High School

I am currently reading The Testaments by Margaret Atwood.

I highly recommend reading Can't Hurt Me by David Goggins.

I have been listening to the Tim Ferris Show podcast.

I'd love to hear about what you're reading or listening to for professional growth!